
I-58	Mission

Thank	you	so	much	for	reaching	out!	We	could	definitely	use	assistance	with	milk,	
bread,	and	meat	for	our	pantry.	We	typically	serve	65-85	families	a	week.	Clorox	
wipes	and	hand	saniFzer	would	also	be	a	blessing	to	our	people;	those	items	are	
not	viewed	as	a	necessity	to	most	of	our	folks.	However	those	items	may	be	
helpful	in	keeping	our	clients	healthy.	
Thank	you	again	for	your	encouragement	and	consideraFon.	

Karhma	Novak
ExecuFve	Director	
The	I-58	Mission	
thei58mission@gmail.com


